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Coronavirus 

You will by now be aware of the recent Committee decision to abandon the roster as at the end of the round of 

matches commencing on March 23rd, 2020. 

While this is a disappointing end to a season, and we understand that not everyone will agree with the 

decision, it does provide some certainty in otherwise uncertain times and removes any sense of obligation that 

many would feel to play while they are otherwise uncomfortable about doing so. 

We are not alone in this situation and can look forward to some good tennis once the situation improves. 

New Players & Grades (Effective week commencing 23.03.2020) 

Bec Bran  Domain  5.0 

Charlotte Ingram Domain  5.0 

Roger Kimber  Taroona 6.5 

Adelina Latinovic Rosny  7.0 

Kirk Cameron  Sorell  7.0 

 

AYC Survey 

Thanks to the many players and those Clubs that have contributed to our survey. Results are available on our 

web site at AYC Survey 51 players and four Clubs have responded, hopefully this has increased the 

discussion on the issues confronting the Association and will lead to a good outcome for the coming seasons. 

The Committee will be discussing these matters with a view to putting a recommendation to the Clubs and the 

Players prior to the AGM. 

 

AYC Doubles 3 – Rotating Round Robin 

A successful afternoon of rotating round robin doubles was held at the Rosny Tennis Club on Sunday 

February 16th. Thanks to Rosny for hosting this one and putting on a great afternoon tea. 

Winners of each of the groups are as follows 

Men’s – Kevin Jones  Rosny  Ladies – Jenny Beer  Rosny 

These events have been well supported to date, if you would like to see them continue once we are back 

underway, or have any suggestions for improving them please let us know.  

 

https://www.tennis.com.au/ayc/2019-2020-ayc-season/survey-2020


AYC TENNIS ASSOCIATION 

Winter Pennant 

While there has been some support from Clubs and Players for the concept of a daytime pennant played on a 

once a month basis on Sunday afternoons we have, unfortunately, postponed any further work on this one 

until such time as there is more certainty about being able to progress it. 

End Of Season Presentations 

Given the uncertainty around holding gatherings of this nature we have decided not to hold a presentation 

session for this season. A full list of winning teams and individual award winners will be published in a coming 

newsletter and pennants etc will be distributed via the Clubs. 

Annual General Meeting – Monday June 15th – 7:00 pm @ TBA 

While a date has been set for the AGM this is on a to be confirmed basis. Hopefully over the next few 

months we will be able to establish a clearer picture of when the next season may be able to get underway,  

Might be good to have in your diary, a chance to come along and enter into some spirited debate that could 

lead to how the Association moves forward over the next few seasons. 

Next Meeting 

The Committee will be discussing, among other things, player gradings, recommendations for the next 

pennant and suggestions coming out of the recent survey over the next couple of months. If you wish to bring 

anything to our attention please let me know. 

Communication 

Please continue to use the Association’s email, ayctas@gmail.com for all communication with the Association. 

Any emails sent to this address will automatically be forwarded to all the current Committee members. 

If you have any queries that require a more immediate response, please contact; 

The President on 0418 100 751, or The Secretary on 0431 181 713 

Thanks 

Campbell 

mailto:ayctas@gmail.com

